
 

    

Welcome 
Center Street - Grade Kindergarten 

Mrs. Ripley’s Supply List 
2024 - 2025 

August 2024 
Dear Parents, 
 Welcome to our classroom!  I would like to take this opportunity to 
introduce myself.  My name is Mrs. Missy Ripley.  I have been teaching for 25 
years.  I can’t wait for this exciting year! 
 I greatly enjoy working with children, especially at the Kindergarten 
level.  The students are so eager to learn and get excited about their 
accomplishments.  I will take your child into my room, as if he or she were my 
very own.  I look forward to working as a team with you and your child, so 
that he or she will have a successful year!   
 I know it is going to be a great year.  I look forward to meeting all of 
you soon! I have included some important information below to help get our 
year off to a good start.   
 
*Supplies: below is a list of supplies that your child will need.  Please label all of your 
child's belongings except the supplies we share. 
 
-Label 
 Backpack that is large enough to hold a folder, library book, snack, and 

other items that they may need to bring to school. 
 Headphones for ipads- Please put them in a large zip lock bag and label 

them with your child's name.  They don't have to be an expensive pair.   
 Art shirt (old shirt)- Please label the shirt with their name.  The students will be 

painting in art.  Please be sure that it is not too large.  We don't want it to get 
in their creative space!  Please put it in a large ziplock bag and label it with 
your child’s name. 

 Kid sized scissors (Fiskars work best) 

 
 



 

-Label 
 Pencil box or pencil bag- Please make sure it can hold 2 pencils, a box of 

crayons, a glue stick, scissors, and an eraser. 
 Pink handheld eraser 

 
-Please do not label.  We will be sharing these.  However, each child will get their 
own supplies to keep in their pencil box/bag.  I will just use these to replenish their 
supplies. 
 2 boxes of Crayola crayons- 24 pack 
 6 black dry erase markers  
 Box of tissues 
 

 
Between now and the beginning of the year, if you have any questions, 
please let me know.  I am here to help in any way I can.  My email is 
mripley@horseheadsdistrict.com .  Please don’t hesitate to send an email 
and I will get back to you as soon as I can.  I am looking forward to a great 
year! 
 

Sincerely, 
Mrs. Missy Ripley 

 
 

mailto:mripley@horseheadsdistrict.com

